
 

 
 

 

 
 

 
 

6th February 2023 
 
 

Dear Parents and Carers, 
 

5R Compliment Chain Reward 
 

 
As a result of their excellent behaviour, 5R have completed their compliment chain and have earned a 
reward, which will take place on Wednesday 8th February in the afternoon.  
  
We had hoped the weather would be a little bit warmer this week so we could go to the field for a picnic 
and outdoor games afternoon, however looking ahead at the weather for this week it will still be a little bit 
cold and muddy for this. Our backup plan will be having a pyjama party as chosen by the class. Children 
can bring in ‘mufti’ clothing or pyjamas to get changed into. The children are expected to wear their 
normal school uniform to school and will be able to change in the afternoon. They are allowed to bring a 
cuddly toy or pillow if they wish. The compromise includes that children will be given the opportunity to 
spend some additional time outside during our PE slot to play active games of their choice and then 
watch the end of the movie with the rest of the class so should bring in appropriate clothing ( regrettably 
no football kits). 
 
In addition to this, the children are allowed to bring in some snacks (no nut products) and a juice drink 
for the afternoon (no fizzy drinks please). We will provide the children with a hot chocolate drink during 
the afternoon. Please advise me if you do not wish your child to have this. We will also be watching a U 
or PG rated film.  
 
 
Kind regards, 
 
 
 
Miss de Beer 

 


